
Community 
Notice

See what’s happening on our @goSBCTA social sites 

In December 2020, crews started work to 
demolish and rebuild the I-10 over Benson 
Avenue as part of the I-10 Express Lanes 
Project.

For approximately two weeks, crews will 
install shoring to support bridge construction 
at Benson Avenue under the I-10. 

This work is scheduled to occur weekdays, 
Monday through Friday, during daytime hours 
(6:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.).

During this work, there may be intermittent 
lane closures on Benson Avenue. Flaggers 
will be on site to direct traffic.

Work may be loud and you may feel vibrations as crews install temporary walls and support structures, and 
prepare the ground for the new support structures. 

$dditional project work is occurring on local streets, on- and off-ramps, freeway lanes, and connector ramps 
throughout the project corridor and will continue through mid-2023.

Please note, all construction is dynamic and dates and times for work are subject to change.
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BENSON AVENUE SHORING INSTALLATION

Work area

Alternate routes




